
 

    SAINT MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL         
      & NURSERY UNIT 

 
  

Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill  
Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 

BT 22 1RH 

Telephone: 028427 28278                   
                   24th January 2022      

Dear Parent  

 

It has come to our attention that a number of pupils in our school are using 

various online platforms to keep in contact and share messages with each 

other but that not all of these messages are appropriate in their content.  

 

I would ask that you continue to be vigilant, keep a close monitor on your 

child’s use of these platforms and to discuss their use of social media.  

 

Should you wish to discuss this further, or should you become aware of any 

issues relating to the content and use of social media that may relate 

directly to the school or which may have impact on your child’s participation 

in school, that you do not hesitate to contact the school immediately.  

 

Yours sincerely           

       

Mr Gilchrist  

Principal 
 

 

 


